
Welcome to Our Museum 

Dear Valued Visitors, 

We are delighted to welcome you to our museum. To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for 

everyone, please adhere to the following safety guidelines: 

Visitor Safety Guidelines 

• Please maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet from other visitors. 

• Face masks are required for all visitors ages 2 and up. 

• Sanitize your hands upon entering and exiting the museum. 

• Follow directional signs and stay within designated pathways. 

• Do not touch the exhibits unless otherwise indicated. 

• In case of an emergency, follow the instructions of museum staff. 

• If you feel unwell, please visit another time. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we prioritize the health and safety of our 

visitors and staff. 

Thank you for choosing to visit our museum. We hope you enjoy your experience! 

Sincerely, 

The Museum Team 


